
MARILYN KANE SCHOLARSHIP 
All Saints School of St. John Vianney 

2023-2024 School Year 
 

The Scholarship: In the Fall of 2015, the Marilyn Kane Scholarship was 
established in memory of Marilyn Kane. Marilyn taught at All Saints School for 
twenty-three years and passed away from cancer in 2004. The All Saints 
Endowment Board will review applications and award annually this scholarship. This 
scholarship is open to All Saints School students who will be enrolled in 1st through 
8th grade for the 2023-2024 school year. Two recipients ($1,000 each) will be 
selected for this scholarship award. 
 
Criteria: The recipients of the scholarships must have demonstrated the following: 

● Must have completed an essay regarding what they can do, or already 
have done for people in need. 

 
Process: Students may be nominated by anyone - All Saints parents (including the 
child’s own parent), an All Saints teacher, a neighbor or friend. The nominated 
student - NOT the person nominating the child - must complete the attached 
application. All nominated students may receive assistance for organizing their 
thoughts to complete the two questions on the application. However, nominated 
students 4th grade and above in their own writing, are expected to complete by 
themselves, the two questions on the application.    
 
Applications must be returned in an envelope to All Saints School or the St. John 
Vianney Administration Center - to the attention of The All Saints Endowment Board 
- BY Friday, May 12, 2023 
 
The applications will be reviewed by a subset of non-parent members of the All 
Saints Endowment Board.  
 
Students selected as the recipients of this scholarship will be announced at the 
Closing School Mass at St. John Vianney on Thursday, May 25, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



MARILYN KANE SCHOLARSHIP 
All Saints School of St. John Vianney 

Nomination/Application Form 
2023-2024 School Year 

 
 
Student Name: ________________________________    Grade (’23-24’) ______ 
 
Name of person nominating the student  
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone # of person nominating the student ___________________ 
 
How the person nominating knows the student  
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
On a separate sheet(s) of paper, please complete the following: 
 

● Complete a short essay regarding what you can do or have already 
done for people in need. 

 
 

● Please describe how you feel your Catholic education has formed 
you/prepared you to be able to respond the way that you did in the 
above experience? [PLEASE limit your response to 2 paragraphs and 
a total of 300 words or less] 

 
 
 
Please attach this form to your responses to the two items above, and return in an 
envelope to All Saints School or the St. John Vianney Administration Center - to the 
attention of The All Saints Endowment Board - BY Friday, May 12, 2023  


